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  2nd September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful summer break and that your children are 

feeling rested and ready for the year ahead. It has been lovely to see the school buzzing with 

excitement today and we are delighted to have everyone back in the classrooms. 

A new school year always brings fresh opportunities and we are very much looking forward 

to working with you and your children as they continue their learning journey. From class 

projects and creative activities to trips and special events, there are lots of exciting things 

planned that we know the children will enjoy. 

Our staff have been busy, during the holidays, preparing engaging lessons and creating 

welcoming spaces to help every child feel comfortable and ready to learn. As always, we 

value the partnership between home and school and we look forward to working together 

to support your child’s success. 

We would just like to remind you all that we are a NUT free school and therefore no 

snacks or lunches can contain nuts. This is due to several children having severe 

allergies. Can we also ask that playtime snacks are healthy, ideally a piece of fruit 

which can go into your child’s tray each morning. Children have been missing time 

out of breaktimes trying to get their snack out of their lunch bags. A quick piece of 

fruit at a busy time does help with the smooth running of the day.  

Drinks- each day your child needs to bring a drink into school, preferably water. 

Please could we ask that it is in a normal sized bottle. The large drink cups take up 

quite a bit of space and unfortunately classroom storage space is limited.  

Thank you, as ever, for your continued encouragement and support.  

 

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Nicola Walker and Mrs Laura Toor 

Co-Headteachers 


